Wheeler, Denise

From: Charlie Page [charliepage@homewarmth.com)]

Sent: ‘ Thursday, January 03, 2013 8:50 AM

To: NRB - Comments

Subject: Comment on Land Use Panel v. Mark and Julie Pernokas
To NRB,

The road in question is in a steep area which is prone to erosion. As a land owner in Westmore | am opposed to such '

lake shore devastation. Many of the homes and cottages on the West side of the lake blend in with the landscape. This
road is an eye sore and clearly detracts from one of the most pristine lakes in Vermont. The road in guestion should not
have been built without proper permitting. ‘ '
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